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PERMANENT COUNCIL

 

II.2.E8.D-OEA.10-974

Washington, D.C., February 1, 2010
His Excellency Ambassador

José Enrique Castillo Barrantes

Chair of the Permanent Council

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency on behalf of the Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States (OAS) to request the inclusion of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela as a co-sponsor of the item: “Respect for freedom of expression in the Americas,” which His Excellency Graeme Clark, Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Canada to the OAS, had requested to be included on the agenda of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council, to be held on Wednesday, February 3, 2010.

I should be most grateful if this Note could be distributed to the permanent missions to the OAS.


Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

Roy Chaderton Matos


Ambassador


Permanent Representative
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